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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Tuesday-  P1 -4 Fundamentals coaching 
              (wear PE gear)
Wednesday- Tyrone County Board Coaching P5-7
Thursday –  Movie Night 6:15
Friday –    Children home at 2pm
             Staff Wellness Afternoon at Carntall PS
We will welcome the Education and Training Inspectorate to our school on Tuesday and Wednesday of this week.
As a result of the inspection, the Parent- Teacher meetings will now be re-scheduled for Monday 14th & Tuesday 15th December. Our apologies for any inconvenience caused by this. Your time-slots are attached to this but please contact the teacher if you are unavailable to make this and we will do our best to accommodate you at another time.
Congratulations to our fantastic children who participated in the Cross-Community Carol Service on Friday night! We were so proud of them. Special thanks to Bridgeen Murray who assisted us in preparing and accompanied us on keyboard on the night. 

Our own Carol Service in St. Mary’s Church on 16th December at 7:00. All children will be involved and we would encourage all families, grandparents and friends to join us in this special celebration. Please spread the word!
 “Santa Saturday” takes place on Saturday at 10am – 12 noon. Any remaining donations for the hamper and information sheets should be sent in ASAP. Any volunteers who can help to prepare the school are asked to come along on Thursday 10th at 6:15 while the children have their ‘Movie Night’.
Anyone who would like to make a donation to Naoisa Trotter as a thank you for her gymnastic lessons is school is asked to send this to school this week.
Last week was a busy week in terms of sport in our 
school. 

On Wednesday, Riona Trotter and Luke Cullinan represented the school at the re-opening of the swimming pool with Dame Mary Peters.
OnThursday, pupils from P5 -7 participated in a Gaelic blitz in the Ecclesville Centre. They were hugely successful and, more importantly, great sports!

Thanks to those who supported our Open Morning and Open Night. Prospectuses are available from local nurseries and the school.
Thank you to those who have registered their interest to become parent volunteers in school. Anyone else who wishes to do so is asked to contact Mrs Keown by the end of this week.
Congratulations to our fantastic Eco-Council who were awarded the Silver Award for their Trojan work in making our school green! We are very proud of you!

Children in Primary 3 will stay until 3:15pm daily after Christmas. This will allow them additional time to access the curriculum and we are confident that this will be of great benefit to them.

As preparations for Christmas get into full flow, we would like to invite the children to participate in a ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ in school on Wednesday 16th December. We ask that each child brings a  2 donation for our named charity: ‘Children Helping Children’.
Don’t forget to stay in touch using our school website:
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

